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MANATEE COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
A SINGLE SOURCE CONTRACT 

 

SUBJECT/TITLE CDD4010-XDM 2.5 
Channel Monster  DATE POSTED MC Website _______________ 

PROCUREMENT 
REPRESENTATIVE 

Thomas Couchois, 
Procurement Agent I 

DATE CONTRACT  
SHALL BE AWARDED February 22, 2024 

DEPARTMENT Utilities  REQUISITION NO. R084064 

AUTHORIZED BY Jacob Erickson, 
Purchasing Official 

SIGNATURE 
DATE  

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A SINGLE SOURCE CONTRACT 

The Manatee County Procurement Division provides notice of its intent to award a single source contract with a value of 
$88,297.20 with JWC Environmental, Inc. for the provision of CDD4010-XDM 2.5 Channel Monster .   
 
 

ENABLING/REGULATING AUTHORITY 

Federal/State law(s), administrative ruling(s), Manatee County Comp Plan/Land Development Code, ordinances, 
resolutions, policy. 

Manatee County Code of Laws 

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION 

Manatee County Procurement Division has completed a due diligence review and intends to procure CDD4010-XDM 2.5 
Channel Monster  from JWC Environmental, Inc. without conducting a competitive solicitation process for the following 
reason(s): 

To prevent pump failures and sewage overflows, Manatee County has standardized on JWC Environmental, Inc. equipment 
and parts for use in the County's lift stations master lift station flow channels. This equipment is used to macerate debris in the 
waste stream, which helps to prevent blockages that can lead to pump failure. When pump failures occur, they can lead to 
high water alarms and sewage overflows, which can be costly and time-consuming to clean up. Additionally, pump failures can 
require overtime pay for staff and the need to call in additional professionals to fix the problem. Using JWC Environmental, 
Inc.'s equipment can help to prevent these problems and save the County money in the long run. Additionally, JWC 
Environmental, Inc.'s equipment is designed to fit the County's flow channels, which eliminates the need for costly 
modifications.   
 
 
Any company that believes it can provide this good/service, must submit detailed information about its good/service to the 
Manatee County Procurement Division at purchasing@mymanatee.org no later than February 21, 2024 for evaluation and 
consideration.  
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